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SEBI FINANCIAL AWARENESS WORKSHOP 

Date  : 06.02.2018 

Venue : Commerce Block 

Time  : 11: am Onwards 

 

Organized By 

Department of Commerce 
 

In Collaboration with 

 

SEBI, Kolkata, West Bengal, India 
 

On the 6th of February, 2018, the Department of Commerce, Egra S.S.B. College, in 

collaboration with the Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI), organized a pivotal event 

– the “SEBI Financial Awareness Workshop”. The workshop aimed to impart essential financial 

knowledge to 100 students from B.Com Part-I, II, and Part-III, as well as engage 30 college staff 

members, both teaching and non-teaching. 

The event proved to be a significant initiative in fostering financial literacy among the 

participants, providing them with valuable insights into the intricacies of the financial market. 

Mr. B.C. Samanta, an esteemed expert from SEBI Kolkata, served as the resource person for the 

workshop. His expertise and experience in the field enriched the workshop, ensuring that the 

participants received up-to-date and relevant information about the financial landscape. 

The workshop commenced with an inaugural address by Prof. Bimal Narayan Nanda, Associate 

Professor in the Department of Political Science, and a distinguished smart investor in the equity 

market. Prof. Nanda's welcome address set the tone for the workshop, emphasizing the 

importance of financial awareness and the role it plays in empowering individuals to make 

informed decisions in the complex world of finance. 

The active participation of 100 students from different academic levels underscored the 

significance of integrating financial education into the curriculum. The workshop covered a wide 

array of topics, including the basics of investment, risk management, understanding market 

trends, and the role of regulatory bodies like SEBI in ensuring a fair and transparent financial 

ecosystem. 
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Noteworthy was the presence of all departmental teachers from the Department of Commerce, 

further highlighting the commitment of the institution to provide a holistic educational 

experience. The collective engagement of both students and staff demonstrated a shared 

understanding of the importance of financial literacy in shaping well-informed citizens. 

Mr. B.C. Samanta's presentation was not only informative but also interactive, encouraging 

participants to ask questions and seek clarifications on complex financial concepts. The real-

world examples and case studies shared during the workshop served to bridge the gap between 

theoretical knowledge and practical application, making the content more relatable and 

accessible to the diverse audience. 

In conclusion, the SEBI Financial Awareness Workshop held on February 6, 2018, was a 

resounding success, leaving a lasting impact on the participants. The collaboration between Egra 

S.S.B. College and SEBI provided a platform for students and staff to enhance their financial 

literacy, equipping them with the skills necessary to navigate the dynamic world of finance. The 

workshop not only contributed to the academic growth of the participants but also empowered 

them to make informed financial decisions, thereby promoting a culture of financial 

responsibility and prudence. The event stands as a testament to the commitment of the institution 

to holistic education and the empowerment of its academic community. 
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Thank You! 


